
   

 

 

Monday 16th January 2017 

 

Lunchtime Supervisor  

Vacancy 

 

We are very sad that Mrs 

Davies will be leaving us 

in a few weeks time as 

she has secured a job in a 

local nursery. We wish her 

well and we know she will 

be great in her new job. 

There is now a vacancy 

for the post on the North 

East jobs page. People ap-

plying for this post will 

need to have a DBS car-

ried out and the form 

completed thoroughly 

along with two referees. 

Safer Internet Day— Tuesday 7th  February 2017 

We will be holding an all day event to educate the chil-

dren about keeping safe online. We thought as parents 

and carers it would be very useful if you could attend a 

parent workshop. I know I learnt a lot about keeping 

safe online and I did not realise the extent of the dan-

gers our young children face. 

 We are going to hold parent workshops twice so it 

gives all parents a chance to attend. 

The workshops will be held on Safer Internet day and 

last about 30 minutes with the opportunity for ques-

tions at the end. 

The first session will be 9-10am and this session will be 

repeated at 3-4pm. Please sign up at the office if you 

want to come to the session so I can plan for the cor-

rect number of people. 

ATTENDANCE 

I am concerned about the number of ‘odd’ days chil-

dren are having off. This seems to increase on Friday 

and Monday’s. I am due to have a meeting with our 

education welfare officer next week and this will be 

flagged and parents who are under 95% attendance 

will be the target group as attendance under this is 

what they highlight as a prosecutable offence,  

 @camboisEY 
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 Dates for the Diary 

Tuesday—Year 1 and 2 are going to 

Pizza Express 

 

Cheerleading after school—can you 

make sure you speak to your child 

about joining in as a few children 

came last week and spent most of 

the session sitting on the bench 

when there were other children 

wanting places.  

 

Thursday 19th—NUFC after school 

football club.  

 

A few of our children play for Stakeford 

Juniors. Could we support this cause 

below?  

 

9 years ago Stakeford Juniors support-

ed a fantastic cause founded by Derek 

Williams. Derek visited an African 

school back in 1998 and was amazed 

by the reception he got purely because 

he was wearing a football shirt. Nine-

teen years on Derek is still sending 

football kit and equipment donated by 

the generosity of English clubs at pro-

fessional and grassroots level. Stake-

ford Juniors will be supporting this fan-

tastic cause again and are seeking do-

nations which include  

 

• Football kits - Newcastle etc (adult/

kids) 

• Football boots 

• Trainers  

• Shin guards 

• Goalie gloves 

• Footballs 

• Trophies  

• Match Attax cards  

 

2 years ago support from the club was 

amazing and much appreciated. Should 

anyone want to support Kit Aid this time 

round all donations are now being 

gratefully accepted. 

 

If anyone wants to donate please get in 

touch either through the page or 

07931888817 or send things in to 

school and we will ensure they get your 

donations. 

Our pupil of the week last 

week was Nathan Jarvis 

for his super effort in phonics 

and showing fantastic maths skills 

using number bonds. Well done! 


